
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber 

meeting - 28 February 2022 
 

Absorption of contract employees 

It was previously reported that the PSA demanded the permanent appointment of contract workers in the 

Department. The employer reported that there are 30 contract and 87 project posts in this financial year. 

The employer failed to break down the number of contract workers according to salary levels, 

directorates, and duration of contract of employment. The PSA was not happy with the report and 

requested the employer to prepare a comprehensive report to be presented at the special DBC meeting 

scheduled for 10 March 2022. 

 

Restructuring of organisational structure 

The employer reported that the organisational structure was approved by the Minister with the proposed 

amendments made by the DPSA. The organisational structure would be submitted to the DPSA and 

Treasury for concurrence. The PSA noted the report and requested the employer to present the approved 

organizational structure at the special DBC meeting scheduled on 10 March 2022 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF BASIC EDUCATION 

01-03-2022 

 
 


